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December 9th, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Townspeople; 

 

The Salem Library will be closed for the remainder of the week due to an employee 

testing positive for COVID-19. 

 

Other employees that worked with the employee are getting tested. 

 

We anticipate the Library will reopen on Monday, December 14th. 

 

Thank you for your understanding as we deal with this ongoing Pandemic. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 
 

 

Kevin T. Lyden 

First Selectman  


